
SCHOOL HOURS 

First bell            8:05 am 

School Starts      8:10 am 

Recess      9:50-10:20 am 

Lunch:        12:00-1:00 pm 

Dismissal:            2:40 pm 

 

First Day of school 

September 6, 2016  

 

MABELS LABELS 

Stop losing items! 

If your child is going to 

daycamp or overnight 

camp this summer, you 

will need labels!  Most 

camps request that you 

label EVERY SINGLE 

PIECE OF CLOTHING 

as well as water bottles, 

sports equipment, shoes 

etc!   Reminder:  We 

have an ongoing Mabel's 

Labels Fundraiser for 

Woodland. To shop for 

labels and support your 

school, go to 

the Mabel's Labels 

homepage 

(www.mabelslabels.com)

Click on the "Support a 

Fundraiser” button and 

select our school from 

the list. Woodland PS 

will get a return of 20% 

of your purchase. It is 

really that easy.   

Thank you! 

Woodland Fundrasing! 

 WELCOME TO JUNE 2016 
 120 Royal Orchard Blvd. Thornhill, Ontario L3T 3C9  905 889 4910 

Website:  www.woodland.ps.yrdsb.ca                  Email:  woodland.ps@yrdsb.ca 

 From the Principal’s Desk...  

Dear Woodland Families, 

It is hard to believe that it is June already! We can feel the summer in the air and with it, a 

break from the routine of school and the possibilities of great adventures for the young ones and for the 

young at heart. 

May started off with the very successful and well attended Arts night concert. What a 

wonderful evening that was put on by our very own talented students here at Woodland. We are so proud 

of all of you and want to extend a huge thank you to all staff for their hard work and dedication in 

spearheading this event. 

Our Family Dance was extremely well attended and wildly successful. Mother Nature was good to 

us that day as she had been threatening rain in earlier forecasts. We want to extend our sincere thanks 

and appreciation to all of the volunteers who gave countless hours of their time in ensuring the dance was 

the success that it was. In particular, we would like to recognize Hilary Jacob as the organizer and driving 

force of the Family Dance ~ thank you Hilary!  

June is always incredibly busy with final assemblies, report cards, graduation, and wrap up 

activities. As the month comes to a close, it is time for us to say thank you and goodbye to a several staff 

members. Mme Pirbhai is moving to Romeo Dallaire P.S., and Mme Rosca is going to Milliken Mills P.S. We 

would like to wish Mme Lusan  the best of luck as she continues her teaching career within the board. We 

wish them all the best and will miss their smiling faces, positive energy and great teaching. Good luck in 

your new schools! 

We welcome back Mme Avram to Woodland and extend a warm welcome to our new families 

coming from Yorkhill E.S. as Grade 4 students in September. We know you will embrace them into the 

Woodland community and encourage them to become involved with school events and fundraisers. 

Lastly, we want to thank you, the students and the parents of the Woodland community for your 

support, dedication and open communication. It has been a pleasure for us to work with you this past year, 

and we are grateful for the positive relationships.  

Have a super summer, filled with fun and laughter. Take time to spend with friends and family, 

and of course, take time for yourself.  We look forward to seeing you all in September!  Be safe and be 

well! 

Tonya Vokey-Young 

 

Message from our Trustee Susan Geller 

As the school year comes to a close, I would like to thank you for all that you have done to help 

make this school year a successful one for our students.  

We share a common goal - to give our young people every opportunity to reach their full potential, 

and we all have a role to play in supporting that goal.  However you choose to get involved, your 

engagement and support make a difference. We know that good schools become better schools when they 

are connected with families.   

Thanks to the ongoing efforts of our students, families, staff members and community partners, 

we are creating a welcoming, caring and inclusive learning environment that fosters student achievement 

and well-being.  

As we move into summer, I encourage you to seek out opportunities to continue and complement the 

learning that takes place throughout the school year.  That could mean taking a nature walk, visiting a 

museum or reading a book.  Whatever your plans are over the next few months, I hope you have a safe, 

relaxing and enjoyable summer.  

http://www.mabelslabels.com


 

 WOODLAND P.S.  NEWS 
 

 

Yearbooks will be arriving June 21-22  
 
Lunch Assistants Needed for September 2016  

Please contact the school at 905 889 4910 or email woodland.ps@yrdsb.ca if inter-

ested. 

 

Dates to Remember  

June 17 Last Pizza Day 

June 21 Grade 8 Grad Rehearsal  

June 22 Grade 4 Ontario Science Centre 

June 22 Regional Track and Field @ Stouffville Arena  

June 23 Talent Show Dress Rehearsal 

June 24 Play Day:  Markham Fire Department visiting and going to spray the kids.  Bring 

a towel to dry off!  (Students will remain outside after getting wet). 

 

June 27 Talent Show  

June 28 Grade 8 Graduation at Woodland. Reception for students to follow at the 

Thornhill Country Club. Details at the following website (Copy and paste link below)    

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/woodland.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/Forms-and-Notes-.aspx 

   

June 29 Last Day of School-Dismissal at 11:10; Character Matters, Farewell Assembly in 

the morning with an end of year slide show!  

 

June 30 Medicine left at school after this date will be discarded. Please arrange to pick 

up any medications (pills, puffers, Epipens, etc.) by the last day of school.  

Last call! All items left behind will be collected on June 30 and given to a local charity. 

Please feel free to drop by the school anytime, to check if your child is missing some be-

longings.  

 

REPORT CARDS:  If your child misses the end of the school year, Report 

Cards will be available to be picked up at the office after August 29, 2016. 

 

September 6, 2016 First Day Back to School  



 

   

 

CLASSROOM BASKETS And the Winner is… 

Mme. Valenzuela's class basket was the winner of the pizza luncheon. A big thank you to Mme. 

Valenzuela, and the students who wrapped the baskets.  The baskets were absolutely beautiful! 

Thank you to all the parents and children who donated items for the classroom baskets and who 

bought raffle tickets at the Family Dance! 

School Bus Eligibility for 2016-2017 
Did you know that students’ bussing eligibility changes 

throughout their school career? Your son/daughter’s eligi-

bility to ride the school bus may change according to their 

grade and distance from home to school. Below are the 

provisions for eligibility identified in the Board’s Trans-

portation Policy #680:  

• All YRDSB students in Grades JK-3 who live within 1.2 

km of their school are not eligible for transportation  

• All YRDSB students in Grades 4-8 who live within 1.6 km 

of their school are not eligible for transportation  

• All YRDSB students in Grades 9-12 who live within a 

transit served area are not eligible for transportation.  

To view Board Policy #680 Student Transportation, please 

visit www.yrdsb.edu.on.ca. For more information about bus 

transportation and to determine your son/daughter’s eligi-

bility, please visit www.schoolbuscity.com.  

 

 

   

2015-2016 School Council 

 

Parents:  Joanne Spillman (Chair), Adriana Ordonez (Treasurer), Stephanie Bell (Secretary), Chris 

Vaughan (Community Volunteer), Jyoti Parmar, Genevieve Seabrook, Sheliza Jetha, Kathryn 

Quirke, Praveen Arora , Jennifer Lui, Marnie Lofsky-Batner, Paulina Harcus, 

Tewfik Zitouni, Hilary Jacob, Jackie Argue, Caryn Van Bruggen, Katherine 

Sheridan and Janet Morse  

Thank you to all Council members and parents/community 

members that were such an active part of the school 

year! 

A special thanks to Hilary Jacob who was instrumental in the success of QSP, the 

Family Dance and Mabels Labels. 






